
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov

Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov

CC: Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov
Date: 6/19/2012 8:40:25 PM

Subject: Re: Local House Bills

We need a short, concise letter to be put on their desks tomorrow a.m. Explaining why they are local 
unconstitutional bills and urge them to vote them down.
 
I will have them placed on the desks and will have them emailed to the Senate. 
 

If they are local unconstitutional bills, then these (potential) vetoes votes will be recorded on the 
report card. 
 

These Senators will need some background on the bills also before they will fight for them on the 
floor. 
 

----- Original Message -----
 
From: Patel, Swati
 
Sent: Tuesday, June 19, 2012 08:02 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine; Soura, Christian; Baker, Josh
 
Subject: Local House Bills
 

The following bills passed the House today and will be in Senate tomorrow. They all relate to 
operation of golf carts in specific counties are as a result are unconstitutional. They violate Home 
Rule.
 

5393, 5389, 5390
 

We should alert Senators from Beaufort, Greenville and Newberry that we will veto if they pass them.
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